Bonehill Lodge

Oaktrees Healthcare Ltd

NEWSLETTER AUTUMN/ WINTER 2013

Hope you are all well and enjoying the dark cold nights and mornings!!

Just to start off with what we feel was a special achievement as our Nancy turned 100 in
September! She had a lovely day and received her telegram from The Queen, which she
proudly shows off in the lounge. Here’s to many more big celebrations within the home.
Congratulations Nancy xx

The first event we have is Halloween. We are having entertainment at 5:15pm on the 31%

October where staff will be wearing fancy dress! There will be a raffle and light
refreshments during the evening, so all are welcome to join us.

On November 29" our Manager, Mandy, will be spending the day as a resident to raise
funds for our future sensory garden. She will be spending the whole day to get an insight
to what a resident feels like. Interesting for all parties!! Mandy is taking sponsors for this,
so please see a member of staff if you would like to sponsor her.

No doubt you are all aware of what is creeping on us...CHRISTMASSSSSSS!! We have
already started planning out Xmas events as follows...

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES:

’0

Resident meal at the Coton Arms 3™ December
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Jack and the Beanstalk Panto 10" December 4pm
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Families Christmas Party with Damien 14" December 3pm
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Staff and residents only with hopefully Elvis on 20" December

Due to popular demand we are planning a trip to Planters, the school choirs, a fancy dress
day and shopping trips through out for the residents to get any shopping they wish and
also to get into the festive spirit!!

We will inform you of definite dates in the next few weeks regarding any other events at
Bonehill Lodge. We are always open to ideas on events so please feel free to suggest
anything, or offer any services or contacts you may have to help us!!

We are starting to collect for the raffle for Christmas so prizes as always are greatly
received.

THANKS AGAIN FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT AND WE HOPE YOU CONTINUE TO SUPPORT
US THROUGHOUT THE YEAR...

The staff and residents at Bonehill Lodge



